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“Gardening is a matter of your enthusiasm holding up until your back gets used to it.”  Author unknown 

 

Dues:   If you have yet to pay your dues, please get your cash or check in the amount of $25.00 to our 

Treasurer, Mary Costello.  You may also mail your check to:  Hull Garden Club, PO Box 27, Hull, MA  02045.  

Your name will be excluded from the Yearbook if you do not pay your dues. 

 

South Shore District Annual Meeting:  The SS District Annual Meeting is tomorrow at the South Shore 

Country Club in Hingham, 274 South Street, on Thursday, May 12
th

 from 10:30-2:00.   

 

Plant Sale:  If you still need pre-order forms, please see Judy or me.  If you have completed pre-order forms, 

please get them to us.  We’re 10 days away!  If you haven’t signed up for Plant Sale duty, WE NEED YOUR 

HELP, so please sign-up today.  Remember, this is our Fund Raiser for the year.  Finally, please keep your 

fingers crossed that this current blustery, rainy weather turns into a warm sunny day on May 21
st
! 

 

GCFM Annual Meeting:  Will be held on Thursday, June 2
nd

 at the Crowne Plaza, 1360 Worcester Road, 

Natick, MA.  Registration begins at 8:30 AM and the Meeting adjourns at 3:15 PM.  Registration should be 

mailed in before May 19
th

.    Registration forms are on page 20 of your Mayflower.  

 

President’s Luncheon:  Will be held on June 8, 2011, at the Hull Yacht Club.  As you know, we have 

combined our annual June Luncheon with our President’s Tea.  This is a big event, the Federation President, the 

South Shore District Director, and each South Shore District President and a guest is invited to join us.  The 

event will be catered, the Member cost is $20.00, please be sure to get your cash or check into Mary Costello as 

soon as possible.  Larry McGinnis will be presenting the program on Bonsais.  He presents an exciting program 

on growing, maintaining, and transplanting Bonsais using simple techniques.  I love this program!  Helen 

Weiser will also be inducting the new Officers for the next term.  Bea Sloan will also present our Scholarship 

winner this day.  So don’t miss it! 

 

For Sale Reminder:  HGC aprons can be purchased for just $15.00, and if you don’t already have one – get 

your HGC tote bags.  See Yvonne if you have questions or wish to place an order.   

 

Ongoing Donations:  Remember to continue collecting the flip tops from soda cans to recycle for cash, pennies 

for the Pennies for Pines reclamation project, and toner cartridges too.  Let’s load Helen up! 

 

HGC Yearbook 2011-2012:  New Officers will be inducted at the President’s Luncheon and soon after the new 

Yearbook will need to be prepared for printing.  Again, please let us know if there are any corrections, changes, 

or additions to the information we have such as:  address, phone, e-mail, etc, please speak up, we need your 

input.   


